
 

 

 

Thursday 20th April 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Year 8 First World War Fieldtrip  Friday 5th May 2023 
 

Year 8 will be visiting the Army Flying Museum at Middle Wallop, near the town of Andover, on Friday 5th May 
2023. We will be undertaking a workshop on the impacts of the First World War and exploring the museum 
exhibits. Students will get the chance to handle objects and wear military uniform from the First World War. This 

field trip is linked to Year 8s study of World War One in the Trinity Term.  
 
We will travel by coach to the Army Flying Museum, departing from school at 09:00 and returning at 
approximately 3:30pm. Your son should wear school uniform, and bring a coat, as there are viewing balconies 
outside. There will be an opportunity to visit the museum shop, so the boys may bring some money to spend (a 
suggested amount of £10), however, your son will be responsible for their own money. 
 

will 
be charge of £24.50 for the trip and payment is required to secure . Payment can be made through 
the school website, by telephoning  Please complete 
and submit the online form as soon as possible. 
 
This should be a valuable experience for the pupils and one which I know they will enjoy. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact me directly. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Ellen Lazell 

Teacher of History 
ellen.lazell@morehouseschool.co.uk 
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